
Dear sk8stuff skating community 
 
It is with a deeply saddened heart that I must let you know on April 4, 2015 we lost skating 
mom Karen LaLonde.  Karen's four girls Rebecca, Leeza, Katya and Rachel skated from 2006 
with Midland Skate club thru 2014 with Royal Oak and Detroit Skating Club.  
 
You would have seen either Karen or Aunt Jennifer with the girls at rink side.  Karen passed 
away at the end of a family vacation in Hawaii, during a snorkeling event.  She will be deeply 
missed.  There  will be a memorial service for Karen at St Mary's Hospital Chapel,   ​April  24 @ 
4:00pm​, all are welcome.  
 
from Jennifer LaLonde 
 

      
 


